important dates and details to guide through preparation to performance



Dear AFPA Parents and Dancers,

Thank you so much for being a part of our studio.

In just a few weeks, we will be celebrating our end of year recital

the weekend of June 3rd & 4th with tech/dress rehearsals beginning
on June 1st. The recital offers our students a professionally directed
performance that allows them to present the results of a year’'s hard
work, dedication, and progress to their families. A big part of the dance
training process includes learning through performance.

The recital experience helps build self-esteem and contributes to a
sense of confidence. Although performance opportunities can help
prepare some students for a possible career in dance, they also
contribute to children’s success in non-dance activities. Onstage
experience can result in better school presentations, improved social
skills, and strong interview skills for future college or job opportunities.
The rehearsal process is a tremendous learning experience as well.
Our students, young and old, develop retention skills, and by working
with their classmates on a group performance, they learn the positive
aspects of working as a team to create the best end result.

Thank you for giving your children, and yourselves, the gift of dance
and performing arts! We are grateful beyond words for your support
of the Adaptive Force Performing Arts program.

*Dedication to recital commitments is the responsibility of both
students and their parents. We've created this handbook in an effort
to clarify what is expected from you in terms of commitments and
responsibility to the annual recital, the studio, and other students and
parents.

Happy Dancing!

Amber & Mike Wittmers

AFPA Faculty

info@adaptiveforce.com
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Interested in volunteering?
Visit our front desk to sign up!






